[bookmark: _GoBack]Due to the unrest in the city of Baton Rouge, our Executive Board members made a decision to cancel our conference scheduled for July 16th to July 20th.  The board members of the Louisiana Sheriff’s Executive Management Institute have rescheduled the two meetings for a later date.
